
Follow-Up Letter for Medical Research 

Participation 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to follow up regarding our recent 

invitation to participate in the [Study Name] research study. 

Your potential involvement would greatly contribute to our understanding of [brief description of 

the study's purpose]. As a reminder, participation involves [brief description of what 

participation entails, e.g., questionnaires, tests, etc.]. 

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

[Phone Number] or [Email Address]. We would be happy to provide you with more details. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to contribute to valuable medical research. We look 

forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Institution] 

[Contact Information] 


